
Dear Parents and Carers, 

As I said last week, it really has been a busy and exciting week at           

Dobwalls!  On Monday, the school was alive with an array of colourful 

socks. I led an assembly talking about bullying - what it means and    

comparing bullying to banter. All the children listened intently and at 

lunchtime, so many came along during their play time to create a brilliant 

paper chain hanging outside the hall with many important messages about 

bullying. See page 3. We talked about our school Diamond Rules and how 

important these are to create a safe and happy school for one and all. On 

Tuesday, Toasty Tuesday was a great success and we are so delighted with 

raising just over £66 for The Cornish Seal Sanctuary. We will do another 

Toasty Tuesday next half-term. Today, we are spotacular and fortunately 

not in a contagious way! Thank you SO much for your support; the amount 

of cakes was the most we have ever had. They were delicious!  We’ll let you 

know the total raised as soon as we can.  

Next week, we look forward to the book fair arriving. It will be in hall      

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday after school. It is cashless so please    

ensure you bring your phone as you will need to pay online whilst you are 

in the hall.  Have a lovely weekend & best wishes.  Mrs Pipe, Headteacher 

Lerryn Fowey Loveny Valency Tamar Lynher Camel 
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Attendance Stars 

PE Kits               Please see our website for uniform reminders.  

                        

PE Days     

Children will need to come to school 

dressed in their PE kit on PE days.  

Long hair should be tied back. Please 

wear their usual school jumper/

cardigan.  
 

A reminder of the school PE Kit... 

Black shorts/leggings/skorts with plain coloured t-shirt (team      

colours) or white t-shirt and plimsolls/trainers. (No team football kits, 

running gear or other attire should be worn for P.E. or after school 

clubs unless specified by the teacher in charge of that club.) 

During the winter, plain black leggings or jogging bottoms may be 

worn for outdoor games.  

 

Monday Y3 

Tuesday Y5 

Wednesday Y1/2 

Thursday EYFS/Y6 

Friday Y4 

Last week’s SECRET Skills Powerful Learners 

Lerryn Lily-Mae & Kai Tamar Barnaby & Eseld 

Fowey Darcie & Eddie Lynher Mila & Oliver G 

Loveny Ella Camel Roxanne & Isaac 

Valency Faye & Harry   

Diary Dates 

“Today a reader, tomorrow a leader.” —  Margaret Fuller 

Last week for after school clubs next week—except 

Go Active. 

21 Nov Governor meeting 

20-22 Nov Book Fair 

24 Nov Non-pupil day 

28 Nov Y1 hearing screening 

29 Nov Coffee morning 

8 Dec Christmas Jumper Day - Thursday 

13 Dec  
Infant Xmas performance 2pm at school 

Pupil Xmas lunch 

Infant Xmas performance 2pm at school 

14 Dec  Junior Xmas concert Carnglaze Caverns 

6pm 

18 Dec PTFA Xmas Fayre 

19 Dec **Children finish at 1:00pm 

20 Dec- 3 Jan CHRISTMAS BREAK 

24 Jan Governor meeting 

12-16 Feb HALF TERM 

19 Feb Non-pupil day 

4 -15 Mar Y5 & Y3 swimming lessons 

4 Mar Governor meeting 

11 Mar Photographer in school—teams/classes 

29 Mar-12 Apr EASTER BREAK 

6 May BANK HOLIDAY 

8 May Governor meeting 

13-16 May KS2 SATS week 

27-31 May HALF TERM 

3 Jun Non-pupil day 

24 Jun Governor meeting 

23 Jul Children finish at 1:00pm 

24 Jul Non-pupil days 

25 Jul -3 Sep SUMMER BREAK 

Coffee morning 29th November here at school.    

PTFA—Christmas Fayre 

Reminder—The Christmas Fayre is on Monday 18th December and the PTFA would be 

very grateful for donations of items to add to hampers for raffle prizes as well as        

donations of small gifts and spare gift bags or wrapping paper. Please drop off           

any donations at the school office over the next week. 

Book Fair 

The Book Fair will be with us on 20th to 23rd November; just in time for    

Christmas. In support of going cashless, the best way to pay for your books is 

by using the online payment link at www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay 

and simply selecting your school from the drop down menu.                    

Please see payment information sent home with this newsletter. 

 

SCHOOL CLOSED - Friday,  24th Nov - non-pupil day 

Toasty Tuesday raised £66.00 for the Cornish Seal Sanctuary—Thank you 

Christmas Performances 

Letters have been sent home regarding obtaining tickets for this year’s performances. 

Please complete the form and return it to the school office. Your tickets will be sent 

home with the children. Please note that Carnglaze tickets are £1 per adult to cover the 

hire of the caverns. Thank you 

Parking—THINK SAFETY  

Unfortunately parking has become an issue again. Please park sensibly, preferably in 

the memorial hall or football club car parks. It really isn’t far to walk and helps keep 

everyone safe. Please do not use the staff car park. Waiting for drivers to return to their 

car causes staff to be late or they have to block cars in. 

https://dobwallscornwall.ovw7.devwebsite.co.uk/information/uniform-and-equipment


 

The star learners this week come from Year 5. Lynher Class have been learning about the 
Ancient Greeks finding the answer to the question “How did the Ancient Greeks influence our 
lives today?” They found out how they influenced sports today through the Olympics and  
marathon running, as well as our parliament and court system. The children enjoyed learning 
about the market place, the very different lives of women, the battles as well as all the 
myth and legends.  

Oliver B-G 

India 

Archie 
Oliver G 

Connie 



Dobwalls 
School is 

Anti-
Bullying! 

Odd Socks Day! 




